

Dear members,

In the 30 June 2012 Honours List, I was very fortunate to have been awarded the Medal of Honour for promoting geoconservation in Hong Kong. (http://www.info.gov.hk/gia/general/201206/30/P201206290815_print.htm)

I strongly believe the medal belongs to everyone of us. Without your continuous support and efforts during these years, I, if purely relying on my own ability, would not be able to drive geoconservation in Hong Kong, not to say the establishment of the Hong Kong Global Geopark of China. Therefore, this valuable medal is the recognition of not my, but our efforts in promoting geoconservation by the HKSAR Government.

I sincerely wish everyone to continue supporting our beliefs as well as actively participate in our activities and works. Our relentless efforts will definitely further popularize geoconservation in Hong Kong and make Hong Kong Global Geopark of China one of the best Global Geoparks in the world.

Wish you all the best.

Young Ng

Chairman

Association for Geoconservation, Hong Kong

1